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President’s Corner

Hello Ladies, 

Didn’t we have a wonderful time at our last meeting with the art guild program? Not only did Leslie present information about art, but she gave us some wonderful quotes such as “Creation is God’s first missionary.” Thanks, Martha, for a great program and thanks, gals, for a fantastic get-together.  I appreciate all of you who were able to come.  I hope all of you can come to the next meeting. Speaking of the next meeting, I am so excited to learn about healthy cooking.  Not only do we get to learn about healthy cooking, but we get to eat healthy foods too. The cost is $10. Remember that reservations are binding. Please call or email your hostess group leader by Monday, November 4, whether or not you plan to attend. We want to hear from you. Let us know how you are doing. 

At our last meeting we voted to work toward becoming a Visionary Chapter. We will need to raise $1000.00 to give to the Visionary Fund.  This is a fund that grants teachers money to complete projects for their classrooms. Rachael O’Dell received money from this fund. We will pass the hat at each meeting to raise money for this project.  Remember how heavy your pocketbook gets when you have a lot of coins? Well, we are going to help you lighten your load by allowing you to dump your change into the hat!  This not only helps you, but it helps others as well. Remember to check out our website at www.iotaxistateweeblycom.weebly.com.  I hope you and your family have a wonderful Thanksgiving. 

Trish 
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Our November Meeting—

THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 7, 5:30, LITZ MANOR BAPTIST CHURCH:
FOOD: Made by the speaker with desserts made by Hostess Group 4 from her recipes.

SPEAKER:  Brandy Kisner: “Clean Eating...Eating foods the way God created them.”   (She will bring our meal made from her recipes.) Come prepared to enjoy some great food!  And please don’t forget to notify the head of your Hostess Group if you are coming!

Highlights of October meeting—

· Supper catered by Divine Catering

· Speaker Leslie Davis talked about the Art Guild and displayed some of her beautiful plein air paintings

· Members brought small items to donate to the Safe House

· Joy Branham was congratulated on receiving Clara Hasbrouck Award from Tennessee Association of School Librarians (Thank you!)

· Linda Fontaine played the piano for us to sing the Delta Kappa Gamma song as our closing

Legislative Watch

From US Forum of DKG International

HEALTH CARE COVERAGE
Those persons who already have health insurance (Medicare, Medicaid, Veterans Health Plans, or those who already have any other type of medical insurance) are unaffected by the new health care law.
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Current actions in the U.S. Congress do not affect your ability to select a health care plan.  Almost all of the federal money allotted to the states has already been received.

 
If you do not have any health care coverage the timeline for the new health insurance program is shown below.

October 1, 3013 – March 31, 2014 -- open enrollment through health care exchanges 

January 1, 2014 – coverage begins

NOTICE!


Please remember to notify me, Brenda, and Trish of any important life events so that they can be included in the newsletter, the website, and the agenda for the next meeting.  This includes things like operations, new grandchildren, honors received, etc.  We need to know so that we can sympathize, console, or celebrate, as the case may be!  Remember, we’re SISTERS here!
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Area I Christmas Party


This year Beta Delta chapter of 

     DKG is hosting the Area I Christmas

   brunch.  The Annual Christmas

Brunch will be held at 10 am on 

Saturday, December 7th, at the Carnegie Hotel in Johnson City.  Anybody who attended the Area I meeting last year at Mountain City knows how enjoyable they are, so let’s have a great turnout this year from Iota.  And please be thinking about Iota Chapter hosting this meeting in the very near future.  It’s definitely our turn!

